
       
                                                                            
 
 

    Friday 28th May 2021   

  

Dear parents, pupils, governors, staff and parishioners,  
 

We have come to the end of a busy half term and thankfully one without any closures. We are looking forward now to the last part of 

the summer term where hopefully restrictions will continue to lift further meaning we are getting ever closer to a more normal life here 

in school. We are incredibly proud of all the children in school as they continue to work incredibly hard and stay resilient to the 

changes they have coped so well with. We hope you all have a lovely half term and look forward to seeing you all on Monday 7th June.  

 

Save the date! 

Parent Consultations Meetings will take place Wednesday 7th July 1.30pm – 

7pm. More information will be given after half term on how to book a slot to 

speak with your child’s class teacher.  

 

Swimming Pool 

This week children in all classes have had at least one swimming lesson in our 

pop up pool. It has been wonderful to see children gaining their water 

confidence and in many cases learning to swim again after such a long time without lessons. 

The lessons will continue again for the week beginning 7th June. Can we ask that KS2 have 

their kits in each day. Reception will need their kits in school on Monday and Friday and 

Year 1/2 will need theirs on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday please.  

 

Covid Updates  

Should any of our pupils test positive for COVID-19 during half-term, having developed symptoms more than 2 days since being in 

school, there is no need to contact school immediately. Parents and carers should follow contact tracing instructions provided by NHS 

Test and Trace. However, should any of our pupils test positive having developed symptoms within 2 days of being in school or college, 

(up to and including Saturday 30th May) please notify the school via email on headteacher@ourladysprincethorpe.co.uk so that we can 

call you back, assist in identifying close contacts and advising self-isolation, as your child may have been infectious whilst in school. 

 

A separate attachment was sent regarding information about going on holiday – please read this carefully if you are planning a 

holiday abroad.  

 

From Monday 7th June following guidance from the Local Authority parents are not required to wear face masks at drop off and pick up 

times. We still ask that you maintain a social distance from each other.  

 

All Sorts Magazine 

Here is the March/May digital version of Allsorts magazine – you can click straight to advertisers’ websites too when viewing the mag 

on your phone (please mention allsorts). There are lots of activities to keep you busy, plus helpful features (baking, crafting, health 

etc.). Look out for the competition to find 5 Billy Balls in the adverts, you could win £20 to spend at your favourite independent local 

shop plus 10% off certain books at Hunt’s Books. 

You can view this issue at www.allsortsmag.com too or on the allsorts Facebook page. We would love to hear from you – stay safe, take 

care - Michelle Love (Editor). 

 

Fundraising and Wish List 

We still have various ways to raise help us raise extra money for the school including Our School Lottery, Our Easy fundraising link and 

also our Amazon Wish List. Here are each of the links again if you are able to help out. Any support is greatly appreciated. Mr K won 

last week on our Lottery! Well done! 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ourladyspsprincethorpe/ 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/68HKA3RO82RZ?ref_=wl_share  

 

Parent Pay 

A reminder that Parent Pay is our preferred method of payment. 82% of our school families have signed up to Parent Pay for online 

payment convenience. Joining details have been sent out to all families. We encourage you to sign up. Please enquire at the school office 

if you require your set up details. 

 

Mass with Father Teddy 

Remember from home you can join Father Teddy as he celebrates Mass each weekend at 9.30am from St Anne’s Catholic Church, 

Wappenbury. The link to use is fb.me/stanneswappenbury or in the chapel at Princethorpe at 11am.  
 

 

 

 

http://www.allsortsmag.com/
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ourladyspsprincethorpe/
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/68HKA3RO82RZ?ref_=wl_share
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Next Week at a Glance:    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mission of the week: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Twitter/Facebook For up to date information and sharing what we are up to keep an eye on our Twitter feed 

@OurPrincethorpe and Facebook Page – Our Lady’s Primary School, Princethorpe @OurPrincethorpe 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Time Activity 

Mon 7th June 

 

9.15am 

3.15 – 4.30 

 

Assembly (Virtual)  

Football  

 

Tues 8th June 

 

3.15 – 4.15 Tennis Y3/4 

Wed 9th June 9-15am  

3.15 -4.15 

3.15 – 4.15 

Music Lessons 

Tennis Y5/6 

Gardening Club 

Thurs 10th June   

Fri 11th June 3.15 – 5.00pm  Celebration Assembly (Virtual) 

Irish Dancing 

Our Mission of the Week: 
Help us to bring peace to the world. 

 



       
                                                                            
 
 

    Friday 28th May 2021   

  

                                       

 

 

 

 

 



       
                                                                            
 
 

    Friday 28th May 2021   

  

Reminder for Parents – Leave of Absence during Term Time 
 

As you will all be aware, current attendance regulations stipulate a head teacher may not grant a leave of absence during term-time 

unless there are exceptional circumstances. Each application for a leave of absence will be considered on a case by case basis and on 
its own merits.  

It is for the Head Teacher to decide what she views as ‘exceptional’ and it is at their discretion if the circumstances warrant the leave 
to be granted. If the leave is granted, the head teacher is able to determine the number of school days a child can be absent for.  

The school can only consider  
Leave of Absence requests which are made by the ‘resident’ parent.  

Where applications for leave of absence are made in advance and refused, the child will be required to be in school on the dates set 
out in the application. If the child is absent during that period, it will be recorded as an unauthorised absence, which may result in 

legal action being taken against the parent(s), by way of a Fixed Penalty Notice.  
Failure to make an application for leave in advance can also result in a Fixed Penalty Notice being issued to the parent(s).  

Where a Fixed Penalty Notice is issued and not paid within the required timeframe as set out on the notice, the matter will be 
referred to Warwickshire County Council’s Legal Services to consider instigating criminal proceedings under S444 Education Act 

1996.   
Parents are asked to respect the new regulations under which the school must work and if there is a need to take a child out of 

school during term-time, an application or request must be made in advance and make clear how the circumstances are exceptional. 
 

 


